PRINCIPAL'S CAREGIVER ADVISORY COUNCIL



Mark Your CalendarS For Our 1st Meeting of the 23-24 School year

TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 12, 2023 6:00PM-7:OOPM GLEN HILLS LIBRARY

Ms. Young and Mr. Williams welcome caregivers to join them to tour the building and to learn more about the amazing opportunities Glen Hills offers its students. After the tour we will meet to answer any questions and to listen to caregivers hopes for their students this upcoming school year.

Questions? Please reach out to:

Ms. Anna M. Young, Principal anna.young@gdrh.org or 414-351-7160 ext. 2112